
WWW.DUCHARMEANDDILLIS.COM
1092 MAIN ST • P.O. BOX 428 • BOLTON, MA 01740 

PH. 978-779-6091 
F. 978-779-0260 

June 2, 2020 

Conservation Commission 
663 Main Street 
Bolton, MA 01740 

Re: Farm Pond South of Farm Road & Berlin Road Intersection 

Dear Members of the Board: 

On Behalf of The Woods at Farm Road, LLC Ducharme and Dillis Civil Design Group (CDG) is 
requesting confirmation that the farm pond on Map 3.C Parcel 72 was determined to not meet the criteria 
to be a vernal pool. This property is subject to an ORAD under DEP #112-0679. The ANRAD submitted 
included documentation that the pond did not meet the definition of a vernal pool. This information was 
discussed with the Commission during your May 7, 2019 Public Hearing.  Prior to the close of the meeting 
it was agreed that the pond did not meet the definition of a vernal pool. For reference, a video of the 
meeting remains available on Bolton Access TV (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Aul0FAYLwmU).

Very Truly Yours, 
DUCHARME & DILLIS
Civil Design Group, Inc.

Seth Donohoe 
Project Manager 

cc: The Woods at Farm Road, LLC 
Deschenes & Farrell, P.C. 
Zoning Board of Appeals  


